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Minnesota Department of Transportation

Office of Traffic, Safety and Technology
Office Telephone:651-234-7373
Mail Stop 725,
Fax: 651-234-7370
1500 West County Road B2

Roseville, MN  55113

February 21, 2013
Bob Hanson
Potters Industries
14330 S. Blackfeather Drive
Olathe, KS 66062
Re: Provisional Approval Extension for Visimax Plus Type IV UC/AC Glass Beads on the Latex Paint – Recoverable QPL
Dear Mr. Hanson,

This letter extends the Provisional Approval, which was originally granted on June 23, 2011, for the use of Visimax Plus Type IV UC/AC White and Yellow Glass Beads as a component of Wet-Recoverable Latex Pavement Markings.  This extended provisional approval is valid until August 1, 2013 and is limited to a total of two additional MnDOT projects.  If you would like to use this product on additional projects beyond those two during the provisional approval period, you must get written approval from the State Pavement Marking Engineer.  There are no total material limits for this approval beyond the number of projects allowed.  The reason for this extension is both to allow more time to evaluate the initial 2012 installation of this product, and to allow for more installations to be evaluated.
One provision of this approval is the Visimax Plus Type IV White and/or Yellow Glass Beads product shall be paired with an appropriate high-build latex product that is already on the MnDOT Approved/Qualified Products List. It also shall be recessed in accordance with MnDOT Technical Memorandum No. 08-10-T-02.  Other conditions for application on state projects are:
1. All requirements of the Pavement Marking Qualification and Acceptance Program, found at: http://www.dot.state.mn.us/products/pavementmarkings/common/2004PavementMarkingApprovalProgram.pdf, are satisfied.

2.
Any lot verification samples of the product must be sent to the Mn/DOT Materials lab at:
Jim McGraw, Office of Materials and Road Research

1400 Gervais Ave.

Maplewood, MN  55109

Phone 651-366-5548
3.    Project Engineer approves of the substitution of material on each project.

4.
The material will be applied as detailed in the specifications and special provisions for each project with no additional cost to Mn/DOT.

5.
The vendor and/or contractor will complete the attached Contractor Striping Report Form and submit this information within 5 working days of installation to Pavement Marking Engineer, at fax 651-234-7070. 
6.
The manufacturer and contractor will be responsible for all performance requirements of the pavement marking specifications included in each project contract.

Please contact me via phone at 651-234-7373, or e-mail at mitch.bartelt@dot.state.mn.us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Mitchell Bartelt, PE, Pavement Marking Engineer
Cc: 
Jim McGraw

An equal opportunity employer

